
Local Parks and Open Spaces Improvement Fund update noted – Re-allocation 
of funding approved – Request to Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and Sustainability.  
 
8  Further to the minutes of 10th September 2024, there was submitted and 
noted a report by the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and 
Sustainability (NRS), regarding the Local Parks and Open Space Improvement Fund 
providing an update on projects allocated within the ward for years 2021/22 and 
2022/23, as detailed in the report.  
 
After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(a) noted the report; 

 
(b) requested that  

 
(i) repairs to the train play area in Bellahouston Park should continue with 

remaining funds of £1,300 from the greenspace at the corner of 
Waverley Gardens and Minard Road be re-allocated to the train play 
area, totalling £1,800 towards the project; and 
 

(ii) an update be provided on the Minto Crescent project to the next 
meeting of the Partnership; and 

 
(c) raised a number of questions and concerns that were addressed by Kevin 

McCormick. 


